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Find the full Japanese text of the full budget outline via the QR
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FY 2024 International Affairs Bureau budget released

The International Affairs Bureau budget outline for the 2024 fiscal year (April 2024-March 2025) has been released on the City of Yokohama
website.

In FY 2024, as we continue to promote measures to develop inclusive communities, offer support to the people of Ukraine, and prepare to host
TICAD 9, we will also work to drive decarbonization efforts within the international community and provide the next generation with
opportunities to become rising talents who can think and act globally. With these initiatives, we will help build momentum towards TICAD 9 in
2025 and the GREEN x EXPO 2027.

We will continue to contribute to international efforts to address global issues and achieve peace, as well as enhance recognition of Yokohama’s
brand as a preferred destination that is also a source of pride for its residents.
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New JICA volunteers meet with Deputy Mayor before departing [ fﬁ 7

Since 1965, the Japan International Cooperation Agency (JICA) has dispatched
volunteers to support economic and social development in emerging countries.

On January 10, five people volunteering through the program paid a courtesy visit to
Deputy Mayor Shiro at City Hall. The volunteers — soon to depart for Bhutan, Brazil,
Peru, Honduras and Micronesia — shared some of their planned main activities:
automobile maintenance education, dietary counseling, environmental education, and
Japanese language education.

Deputy Mayor Shiro chatted with them and wished them good luck with their tasks.
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https://youtu.be/tGhIoAO7xn4

